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21 February 1986 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

John K. Healy 
President, General Manager 

Enclosed you will find a QSL card to confirm your reception 

of WIJ-AM on February 17, 1986. 

As you can see, we have changed call letters since the 

last printing of our OSLs. I trust this will not be a 

problem in your confirmation. For your information, the 

work you may have heard as "MARKET" was probably "MARK 

EDWARDS" saying his name. Also, by looking at our stationary 

you can see that boss have again saved some money by not 

updating our letterhead paper, but since we ran out of 

envelopes, we did get updated in that department. 

Thank you for the reception report. We appreciate the 

time and effort taken to send us the information. 

Best regards, 

Joel O'Brien 

Program director 

p.s. I had an uncle who was a ham, with the call of W1UF. 
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